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13th January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: Preparation for GCSE Evening   

 

The next few months are crucial in ensuring that your son/daughter are successful in their English, 

Maths and Science GCSE exams. In order to best support your son/daughter with these important 

subjects, we will be running an evening workshop event for parents on Tuesday 21st February from 

6.00pm – 8.00pm in Pascal Hall. The sessions will be on: 

 

- Using the exam past paper booklets effectively with your child, how to make revision time 

efficient. 

- How to prepare for the English language exam, what to expect. 

- How to prepare for the Science exams and the differences between the papers.  

- How to avoid stress and manage time sensibly.  

 

The workshops are designed for both parents and students to attend; resources for revision and 

strategies for revising will be provided by English, Maths and Science teachers. We do hope that 

you will be able to attend this important and worthwhile evening. The evening has had extremely 

positive feedback in the past.   

 

Please click on the link below to confirm if you and your son/daughter are able to attend: 

 

Attendance at Preparation for GCSE Evening – Tuesday 21st February 2023  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Miss G Smith    

Assistant Headteacher 

Head of Maths and Science 

 

https://forms.gle/34JqaXhKnUkxSXdHA

